
 ​It is that time of the year for Fun Day at 

Winslow! ​  ​Tuesday - June 18, 2019 

Winslow students ​only​, K-3 grades will use teamwork skills for 

fun day.  They will show their PBIS traits and cooperative skills 

throughout the day.  NY Standards for Physical Education will 

also be followed. The rain date will be Wednesday, June 19. 

 

Grade 1​ ​will be on the North Course  for their outdoor- fun day stations.    9:15- 10:45 

Grade 2 will be on the South Course  for their outdoor- fun day stations.    9:15 – 10:45 

Grade K will be on the North Course for their outdoor -fun day stations.      11:45- 1:15 

Grade 3 will be on the South Course  for their outdoor- fun day stations.     11:45 – 1:15 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Please have your child wear appropriate sneakers with socks. NO FLIP FLOPS.  We will not have foot attire to borrow. 

Extra clothing and a towel will be helpful as students will get wet.  Please label all items and have them in a plastic bag 

inside their backpack.  

Appropriate and comfortable clothing is necessary.  Follow the RH dress code. 

Water bottles are allowed and should be labeled.  

Put sunscreen on your child before coming to school.  Hats, visors, and sun glasses are allowed. 

All children are responsible for their belongings and all items need to be labeled.  

NOTE- If your child has a current ​medical excuse​ on Fun Day, your child has to be cleared by the doctor’s office to 

participate in physical activities on that day.    Please contact the Health Office at 359- 5093 with questions.  Students 

will have to be cleared to participate in physical activities.  

ALL VISITORS AND VOLUNTEERS NEED TO SIGN IN AT THE MAIN OFFICE BEFORE THEY CAN WALK 

THE WINSLOW GROUNDS.   HAVE YOUR BADGE/PASS VISIBLE AT ALL TIMES.  IF YOU PLAN TO 

VISIT DURING YO​UR CHILD’S FUN DAY EVENT, ​PLEASE CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP​ (if you are viewing 

this online), OR NOTIFY THE CLASSROOM TEACHER. ​ IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER WITH 

THE FUN DAY STATIONS PLEASE CONTACT BECKY OLSEN OR JEFF MARSHALL.  (​bolsen@rhnet.org 

and ​jmarshall@rhnet.org​) 

ALL STUDENTS MUST BE SIGNED OUT BY A PARENT/GUARDIAN​ IF LEAVING AFTER FUN DAY. 

Thanks for your support  
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